
We are delighted to welcome you  
to our school 

Our annual Open Evening  

TUESDAY 12 September 5.00pm – 7.00pm 

For prospective students currently in primary school 

keynote presentations from the Head Teacher, Ms. Johnson, at  

5.15pm and 6.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to announce the date for this year’s Open Evening at the 
Deepings School. 

This is a great time to join our thriving school community.  Our last, Ofsted 
noted that “Leaders are determined to improve the school and have not 
allowed the Covid-19 pandemic to detract from their main purpose of 
providing a good quality of education and promoting pupils’ safety and well-
being.” 

In examinations, students recorded the best ever academic results at the 
Deepings School and this helps to confirm that the quality of education at the 
school is good. 

Great schools are about more than examination results alone, of course, and 
we are proud of our extensive programme of extracurricular activities and 
educational visits.  We were pleased to be able offer in excess of 60 clubs over 
the last academic year. 

Our aim is to prepare our students for real life and to mould our young people 
into well-rounded individuals who will make a positive contribution to society. 
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“Leaders have systematically 
addressed all the areas 
identified as needing 
improvement at the last 
inspection.” 

With the recent addition of a 
new Art, Design and 
Technology block, the facilities 
here at the Deepings underpin 
our commitment to engaging 
learning experiences for all of 
our students. 

Feedback from parents and 
carers has been increasingly 
positive in recent years and has 
been instrumental in helping to 
enhance our school provision. 

Progression routes are 
outstanding.  The majority of 
our Year 13 leavers went on to 
university or apprenticeships 
and those students who chose 
to seek employment secured 
jobs. 

It would be wonderful to have 
the opportunity to meet you 
and your child and to answer 
any questions that you might 
have about our school.   

Ms K. Johnson Headteacher 

 


